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Comments: I am grateful for the Forest Service and the preservation of the natural lands that we have available.

I am very grateful for Holland Lake and the serene beauty it provides the people of Montana.  It is a special place

to not just me, but my whole family.  I married into a family that has been camping at Holland Lake for over 50

years.  It is a tradition of our family to enjoy a week every year camping at Holland Lake.  It has been harder over

the years to be able to make this happen because of the popularity Holland Lake has gotten.  We love the lake

for its pristine wilderness and crystal-clear water.  It is definitely a diamond in the rough.  We would like to keep

this amazing place natural and pristine.  It doesn't need to be developed to improve it.  It needs to be natural and

untouched.  Nature doesn't need to be improved.  

I hope the Forest Service can see that many people have enjoyed this amazing lake for its beauty and untouched

wilderness.  We hope to keep it that way.  Please listen to the voice of the people and keep Holland Lake the

people's lake and not a corporate lake.  To be honest, the best fishing is to be had in front of the lodge.

Hopefully, we won't have to be restricted from this area just because we haven't paid the fee to stay at the lodge.

The whole shore is a nesting area for the turtles in this lake.  They are a joy to see while kayaking and canoeing.

We hope to keep Holland Lake a treasure and truly the last best place.  I don't believe there should be a price on

beautiful Holland Lake.  It is a priceless treasure to enjoy.  Please don't let corporations come in and put a price

on something that shouldn't have one.  We live in Montana to enjoy it year-round and not just one weekend or a

week at a time.  Please help us keep Montana natural and pristine with hidden gems like Holland Lake.

Thank you for your time and consideration.  


